9.3 Donations - Australian Representation

Good Afternoon

My name is Serene Peiti, I would like to ask Ballina Shire Council for financial assistance towards my
travel costs to South Africa, where I will be representing in the over 45's Australian Women's Masters
Hockey Team.

For your records, I have attached my selection notification from Masters Hockey Australia and also the cost
of my flights. If you require any further information to assist you to be able to assist me in my

representation, please do not hesitate to contact me.

[ would greatly appreciate any donation from Ballina Shire Council to represent Australia and the Ballina
Community.

Regards

Serene Peit1
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9.3 Donations - Australian Representation
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To: Serene Peiti
By email: serene0S@me.com

Dear Serene
HOCKEY AUSTRALIA MASTERS TEAMS ~ WORLD CUP 2020 - Over 45s Women's Team

Congratulations on your selection as a Player to represent Australia at the World Cup 2020, International Hockey Federation (FIH) sanctioned event
in Cape Town, South Africa.

Player Acceptance:
You are required to accept your position online by Monday 28 October 2019 via the link below. You will be required to pay a $50 deposit to do so.
This deposit is non refundable.

Link for acceptance - https://wed020accent aventdasa.com/. NB: Please ensure when logging in for your occeptance thot you use en email thot
you can be contacted on ot all times,

It is imperative that players complete this task by the due date, as non acceptance will result in players forfeiting their position in the team. If there
are any issues with your acceptance, you should contact Linda Hunter pnatprogramswomen@hockeyaystraliamasters org au prior to 28 October.

Team Commitment:

Hockey Australia Masters Over 455 Women's Team commitments will be from Monday 14 September 2020 and conciude after team commitments
on Tuesday 29 September 2020. These dates include the mandatory pre tournament training that is organised for all teams on the days prior to
commencement of the tournament, All players and team officials are expected to be in attendance for all training sessions.

All selected players and appointed officials will be required to stay at the accommodation booked by HAMC, Accommodation is still being finalised
and players and officials should be aware that self catering options may not be available. Suitable team transport will be organised for the duration
of the tournament. Transport to and from the accommodation on arrival and departure will be at the expense of the player or official.
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